
May 3, 2023

RE: 2023-2024 Bright Futures Fee Increase

Dear Bright Futures Parent,

Please be advised that the annual tuition for 2-day programming during the
2023-2024 school year has been raised to $1,230.00, and the annual enrollment
fee has been raised to $130. This is a total increase of $70.

Please note that there is a payment plan available that allows 2 individual
payments - the first in September and the second in February.

If you have questions regarding fee payment, please contact your child’s school.

Sincerely,

Danica Martin
Assistant Superintendent
Wolf Creek Public Schools


